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Dear Parent/Carer 

As your child is beginning to think about their future whether that be senior school, work or 

an alternate learning pathway we would like to meet with you both to look at what options 

are best suitable for your child.  

As mentioned at the Subject Information evening we are offering these formal interviews on 

Wednesday 19th June, between 9.00am –– 6.30pm, with limited appointments on Thursday 

20th June 9.00am – 3.30pm. It is expected that students returning in 2025 will have this 

interview otherwise subject selection will not be accepted. 

During the meeting we will discuss goals for the future, subject selection or post school 

options and support in choosing subjects or moving onto a post school career. 

Please use the following link to book your interview time with one of the teacher mentors 

who have provided their time to conduct these important interviews. Bookings will close at 

12pm Tuesday 18th June.  

To book, click on the link below or scan QR code 

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code/pepvu 

 

 

We look forward to working with you to ensure that your child has the best possible start to 

their future. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Elizabeth Colagiuri 

Relieving Deputy Principal        
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